
Mike Tucker has been an active member of the Parade of Homes
Committee for several years and chaired the committee 3 times in the
past.  Mike is currently a member of the HBAGTA Board of Directors
where he currently serves as First-Vice President.
 
He is a valuable member of the Kingsley Lumber team and is very well
experienced in the building industry.  Mike sees the value the skilled
trades give to his community.


